
 
 

 

21/11/16 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be outside all afternoon this Thursday so please wrap up warm with as many 
additional waterproof layers as you can.  It's going to be a cold one. 
 
If you do not want your child to access Forest School on Thursday, please email 
cjackson@sunnyside.org.uk so i can make alternative arrangements for additional work in 
school. 
 
Mr Jackson 
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